
BLUE CLASS ENGLISH ACTIVITY – MAY 20TH, 2020 

Hi Blue Class, 
 
Hope you’re doing well. 
 
Today, you’re going to write a persuasive letter about your beliefs on if fidget 
spinners should be allowed in schools or not. Last week we completed a 
reading comprehension all about fidget spinners, I encourage you to go over 
that reading comprehension that was provided on May 12th to help write your 
persuasive letter.  
 
Please follow the guidelines and checklist on the following pages to help with 
your writing piece today.  
 

Happy Writing! 
- Mrs Gifty J  
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